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Farmingdale Women’s Club Work Continues
At An Outdoor Park Meeting

New Members Installed:
 
When Long Island reached Phase 3 of the Covid-
19 level - a June meeting was held to continue 
the important work of The Farmingdale Wom-
en’s Club. Three new members were installed 
into club: The Membership Committee from 
left Ingrid Hernandez and Dolores Cianciabella 
with two of three newclub members: Theresa 
Gannon and Diane Getzelmann.

GFWC -NYS State Honor Roll and Order of the Rose Awarded
 From left: Order of the Rose recipient Maria Or-
tolani and GFWC-NYS Honor Roll recipient Ann 
Lomonte with Awards Committee members Loda 
Romanelli and Dolores Cianciabella.

Student Scholastic Awards Presented 
Farmingdale High School presented Scholas-
tic Awards to graduating seniors during a vir-
tual ceremony. Farmingdale Woman’s Club 

watched as five deserving seniors won awards. 
The awards went to: Mackenna Parisi - Abigail E. 
Leonard; Taylor Stanton - Woman’s Club of Farm-
ingdale Award; Carla Peipert Memorial Award 
- Janna Khan; Joseph P. Connelly Humanities 
Award given to Kimberly Dortz and a Culinary 
Award to ToniAnn Penna. The Scholastic Award 
Committee, Tina Diamond and Vicky Impollonia, 
contratulates all!

(cont’d on page 2)

News & Notes



Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at 12:30 pm
Special Farmingdale Women’s Club Meeting

to Celebrate 100th Anniversary 
of the 19th Amendment  

WOMEN’S RIGHT TO VOTE
Wear Your Red, White & Blue

                                                    

SAVE THE DATE

   
	 Despite a pandemic and with all the necessary rules for se-
nior safety -The Farmingdale Women’s Club was able to properly 
retire their former leaders and welcome in the new executive com-
mittee. Co-Presidents Cheryl Parisi and Lorraine Stanton were ap-
plauded for an extremely successful term which included a signa-
ture project - donating enough funds to establish a Learning Center 
wing to a school in Bangladesh, India and approx.. $2750 dona-
tion to St.Joseph’s Hospital healthcare workers for PPE materials. 
Thank you both for great leadership and these worthy projects. 	
	 There was never a doubt that the Women’s Club would con-
tinue their charitable work as the Executive Board 2020-2022 was 
sworn in at the park -  standing apart and wearing their masks. 

We congratulate all those who stepped up - (in picture from left) 
- Ann Lomonte, Auditor, Vicky Impollonia- 2nd VP Ways & Means, 
Edie Allen - Recording Secretary, Tina Diamond - President, Lynda 
Leone - 1st VP, Cathy Sewell - Treasurer (missing Judy Vasquez - 
Corresponding Secretary). We feel certain these lady leaders will 
navigate this club to great heights despite the challenges of Covid-
19. They have already decided to continue meeting at Allen Park 
for July. Please save the dates:

Wednesday, July 15th  - 
12:30 PM

Bring a Chair/Wear a Mask/BYOL
(Rain Date Only: Thursday, July 16)

    	 Hope to see you at the meeting for the events in store for 
The Women’s Club of Farmingdale 
                                     
			   President Tina Diamond & The Executive Board

2020-2022 
EXECUTIVE BOARD

JULY
Helen Norjen - 1
Cheryl Parisi - 3

Angie Dunlop - 7
Maryanne Seales - 14
Theresa Gannon - 26

AUGUST
Ellen Acinapuro - 1

Madeline Bondietti - 1
Maria Rosianos - 10
Mary O’Toole - 15
Anna Ievolo - 18

Lynn Connolly - 19
Maria Ortolani - 29

SEPTEMBER
Lois Carbo - 16

Gail McGuirk - 19
Diane Getzelman - 23



EMPTY PILL BOTTLE
RECYCLING

	 This plastic re-
cycling program keeps 
thousands of bottles out 
of landfills each year.  
This pill bottle program 
fulfills the dual needs of 
improving medical care 
in developing countries 
and caring for our environment.
	 Acceptable collection items include: Prescription and over-
the-counter pill bottles, large and small pill bottles, pill bottles 
with and without secure caps (child-resistant)                                      
                                               What You Can Do:
If you wish to prepare bottles for shipment rather than recycling, 
please adhere to the following guidelines:
* Bottles included in shipments of medical supplies must have an
 	 all plastic lid.
* Sort bottles by color and type.
* Remove labels, leaving no glue or residue.
* Wash bottles in very hot water and dish soap.
* Rinse and dry thoroughly.
* Replace lids on clean, dried bottles.
                                                 
	 Clean pill bottles will be collected at every meeting. Ann Lo-
monte is the chairperson of this Ad-Hoc committee. Please sign up 
if you would like to help. The committee will package the pill bot-
tles in zip lock bags, marked Clean Bottles then will mail to: Mat-
thew 25 Ministries 11060 Kenwood Road Cincinnati, OH 45242
                                                     

For Our Club:    
	 This pill bottle program fulfills the dual needs of improving 
medical care in developing countries and caring for the environ-
ment. Public Issues & Environmental Conservation initiatives will 
be credited to The Farmingdale Women’s Club with reports at the 
end of this year.

Thank you for your support of this project!

WELFARE

	 St. Kilian’s Outreach needs our help to be able to meet the 
needs of the families in our community especially the children, who 
have not been in school receiving free breakfast/lunch for several 
months.  Normally the need for donations is heightened during the 
summer months when children are home from school.  Unfortu-
nately, this year the pandemic has increased the need even fur-
ther.
	 For anyone who would like to help, the Welfare Commit-
tee will be having a voluntary collection of non-perishable food 
items, personal items and paper goods which can be dropped off 
at the next club meeting on July 15 or at Rosemary Emigholz’ home 
(16 Nelson St.) by July 17.  Included is a list of their most needed 
items.
	 Once again, the generosity of our club members is astonish-
ing and your unwavering support very much appreciated.

Grocery Items:  
Baked Beans				    Mayo (small jar)		
Beef or Chicken Broth			   Mustard
Brownie Mix				    Oatmeal
Cake Mix				    Pancake Mix
Frosting					     Pancake Syrup
Canned Chicken				    Powdered Milk
Canned Fruit (all kinds)			   Progresso Soup
Cereal					     Rice-a-Roni
Chili						      Salad Dressing
Coffee					     Salmon (canned)
Cookies					     Spinach (canned)
Crackers					    Sugar (1 lb.)
Evaporated Milk				    Tea
Hot Chocolate				    Tomato Paste
Jello/Pudding				    Tomatoes (canned
Juice
Ketchup
Mac & Cheese

Personal Items:  Deodorant, Toothpaste, Shampoo, Soap
Paper Goods:  Paper Towels, Toilet Paper, Tissues, Napkins

Welfare Committee/July 2020



Cheryl Parisi, Lorraine Stanton ....................... Co-Presidents
Catherine Sewell........................................ 1st Vice President
Rosemary Emigholz, Lois Carbo ......... Co-2nd Vice Presidents
Gail McGuirk ..........................................Recording Secretary

Ann Ciuffo.......................... Corresponding Secretary
Lynn Connolly.............................................Treasurer
Ann Lomonte.................................................Auditor
Tina Diamond............................ Imm. Past President

Women’s Club of Farmingdale
P.O. Box 293
Farmingdale, New York 11735

The Women’s Club of Farmingdale Executive Board
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EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING - SEPTEMBER 17,10:00 AM
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EYEGLASSES
Ladies, please remember to recycle your old 
eyeglasses.  They will be donated to the Lions 
Club for recycling worldwide.  Collections will 
be made at all in-house meetings. Thank you, 
Maria


